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Daily Update on Covid-19 cases         09.12.21 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Following on from Boris Johnson’s announcement last night, I want to reassure you we are continuing to closely 
monitor cases throughout the school. Our risk assessment can be found on the school website 
https://www.jennetts.bonitas.org.uk/headteachers-office/covid-information/ 

The table below shows you our current cases: 

Year Group 
PCR 
confirmed 

Nursery 0 

Reception 0 

Year 1 1 

Year 2 3 

Year 3 4 

Year 4 4 

Year 5 0 

Year 6 3 

All visitors inside the school are now being asked to wear a face mask. At the moment we will not be returning to the 
one-way system but we will consider reverting to this if the number of cases rise. 

We wish all those currently off school a speedy recovery. Work will be added to Seesaw if your child is well enough 
to do some school work at home.  

If you have a child in Year 1 to 6 and do not have a seesaw log in then please contact the school office. Similarly, if 
your child is in Nursery and Reception and you cannot access Tapestry, please let us know. 

We look forward to welcoming parents on the school playground this afternoon to watch the KS1 performance. All 
are welcome from 2.20pm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Your sincerely 

 
Elizabeth Savage,  
Headteacher  
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